TUXEDO UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT



Paul Brown
GEORGE GRANT MASON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

Dear Tuxedo Families,

Due to unforeseen circumstances school pictures needed to be rescheduled. School pictures will now be taken on **March 2nd and March 12th** for those students who were not able to sit for them on our previous dates. Please note that the day of March 12th is reserved only for students in the 2nd and 5th grades, as all other grades/cohorts had their pictures taken. Please remember, even if you do not want to order pictures we would like to take a picture of all of our students for the yearbook. Due to COVID-19 protocols, all pictures will be of each individual child. The schedule for pictures is below:

March 2nd	March 12
Kindergarten-Gray Cohort	2 nd Grade- Crimson Cohort
1 st Grade-All Students	5 th Grade-Crimson Cohort
2 nd Grade-Gray Students	
3 rd Grade- All Students	
4 th Grade-Gray Cohort	
5 th Grade- Gray Cohort	
,	

There are two ways to order school pictures this year. The first is through online orders. Families who wish to submit their orders online may do so by visiting the mylifetouch.com website. If you chose to order your pictures online there is no need to return this form. Families can also choose to submit paper orders by completing and returning the attached form. Forms can be submitted to your child's teacher. If you plan to pay in cash, please be sure to send the exact amount as the ability to make change is not readily available.

Students on 100% Remote Instruction: To accommodate our students who are continuing with 100% Remote Instruction we have also included an additional block between 3pm and 4pm on both days for appointments to have pictures taken. Appointments can be made on either days and can be set up by contacting Mrs. Dixon at mdixon@tudexoufsd.org or at (845)-351-4797 ext. 3110.

Thank You

Paul Brown Principal George Grant Mason Elementary School